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The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, July 12, 2021 at the Lake Township 

Municipal Building.   

*Present were Supervisors Jon Gander, Harry Fairlamb, Fred Elder and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell. 

*Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:00 pm  

 

Guests: Cody Thompson  

 

Minutes to the June regular meeting were read and approved by a Motion from Gander 2nd by 

Elder. 

 

Supervisor Elder recognized guest Cody Thompson.  Mr. Thompson had questions about a 

stormwater plan for a parking lot he was putting in off of Route 62 in Lake Township.  The 

Supervisors felt that since it was not being paved and just going to be gravel that it would be 

considered a porous surface and not require a stormwater management plan at this time. They 

directed Mr. Thompson to check with DEP and the Mercer County Regional Planning 

Commission about the materials being used, to make sure that information was correct.  

 

The Supervisors asked Mrs. Yarnell to follow up with the MCRPC as to the information given to 

Mr. Thompson. 

 

Treasurer Report:   
 
GENERAL FUND: 44,678.80  
GENERAL SAVINGS: 1,007.35 
PLGIT STATE FUND 153,992.42 

 

 

The Supervisors discussed the COVID-19 money totaling $38,884.61 to be distributed this year.  

There are so many restrictions as to how the money can be spent that the Supervisors will wait 

for more clarity before designating that money to be spent at this time. 

 



We are still waiting on getting bids from contractors for the roof.  The supervisors would like to 

see a bid package put together for this year. 

 

 

Bills were approved and paid 

 

Roadmaster Report: 

Trees removed from Gander and Lake Hill 

Several washouts reported and being worked on from recent storms 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:40p.m. 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


